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Whats new in the Vineyard

Important Announcements
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Have you been getting our emails? If not please update your email address by sending an email
with update in the subject line to steve@lenneestate.com

March is a busy time of year in the vineyard. We are
finished pruning and tying the vines. Tying is when 
we take the one fruiting cane that is left after pruning and
bend it and tie it to the fruiting wire. Each new cane will
emerger from this primary cane. The prunnings left on the 
ground are usually ground up and decompose in the vineyard.
This year we tried something new and our vineyard foreman
Mark, built a brush rake and we pulled the cuttings out and
burned them. 

The advantage of burning the cuttings is that they harbor 
mites which can cause issues with photosynthesis when 
the population gets out of control We have had more mites
in the last three years and this should help keep the 
population under control 

See our website or facebook page for 
upcoming events. www.lenneestate.com 


